
	

Dear	parents	of	almost	7th	graders!	

	 I	want	you	all	to	know	that	your	children	held	a	surprise	retirement	party	for	me	on	Friday	that	
is	unforgettable.	They	made	the	most	thoughtful,	detailed	and	exquisite	cards,	a	poster	of	messages,	
and	a	link	of	paper	rings	with	complimentary	adjectives	on	each	one	-	all	treasures	that	I	am	most	

grateful	for.		

	 This	past	year	at	NHS	went	by	way	too	quickly,	but	I	have	accumulated	two	years	of	wonderful	
memories	with	your	children.	They	have	made	me	feel	valued,	appreciated	and	loved	–	so	please	thank	
them	for	me.	I	would	be	neglectful	if	I	didn’t	also	thank	you	–	the	parents	–	for	being	the	role	model	for	

the	kindness	that	I	have	been	shown,	so	I	am	also	thanking	you.	

	 I	look	forward	to	hearing	wonderful	stories	about	this	fabulous	bunch	of	kids!	Hope	you	all	have	
a	happy	and	healthy	summer.	

Most	sincerely,	

Pamela	Tobey	


